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I am uncertain whether this draft will alter the citation procedure for GDL restriction
violations, as I am uncertain whether such violations are currently cited under s.
343.43 (1) (d) or under ss. 343.07 and 343.085.  I recommend that the bill be reviewed
by DOT to advise whether it creates any unforeseen problems.
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